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MANUFACTURER'S DECLARATION

STRONGFLEX Sp. z o.o.

We want to inform you, that there is no legal standard regarding replacements of suspension
elements,  because original  (OEM) products also do not have approval (certification) and this  is
accepted by TUV.

Regardless of the car make and model, our components are at least of the same quality and function
in the same way as standard (original) parts on the market.
Our research and tests have shown that the desired properties of our products remain much longer
than that of the original elements, which confirms their quality and the possibility of using them in
the motor vehicles for which they were designed.

Our bushings differ from the original metal-rubber ones only in material, appearance and color, but
they fulfill the same function. The quality of our polyurethane components corresponds to those that
are or were used for the first installation on a given vehicle. The use of manufacturer parts selected
by the customer is  allowed and is described in article  1400/2002 of the European Commission
Regulation (EC).
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